

Week of December 10 to December 14

Future Summer Planning for Students

Do you have students asking you about UC San Diego's summer course offerings? To answer these questions, you can direct students to the summer session website for the Preview of Classes. This will list all open enrollment courses approved for the upcoming summer sessions. It will be posted by the end of this week. For questions, contact Matt Sapien at summer-scheduling oucsd edu or x44744.

Office Closure

The Summer Session office will be closed from Monday, December 24, 2018 until Wednesday, January 2, 2019. Please have a safe and happy holiday season. Happy new year from the Summer Session team!

Courses: What's Next?

The Summer Session Advisory Committee has met to review the slate of proposed courses for Summer Session 2019. You will hear the results of that meeting this week, both in your email and from within the ISA. Detailed instructions for moving forward with the course scheduling process will be sent as well. For questions, contact Matt Sapien at summer scheduling oucsdedu or x44744.

Webinar – International Students for Summer

Summer Session's webinar series for students resumes in January 2019. The first webinar of 2019 is for visiting international students. The session will be hosted in conjunction with the International Center. The webinar will be recorded and posted to the summer session website for future reference. Please direct any visiting international students to this resource. Click here to RSVP to RSVP. For questions, contact Renée Lee at renee@ucsd.edu or x48277

Webinar Details: Friday, January 11, 2019 at 8:30am

